
 

 

From: [Commenter 2 representative] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 11:55 PM 
To: comments@illinois@abp.com  
Subject:   

Dear IPA, 

[Commenter 2] respectfully submits the following comments on the draft REC contract: 

1. 5% collateral Requirement – We understand and fully support the intent behind the 5% 
collateral requirement. However, we believe that allowing additional forms of payment such 
as bonds would achieve the same goal while allowing flexibility for the developers. Another 
option which should be considered is to allow the collateral to be withheld from the first 
SREC payment. 

 [Commenter 2 representative’s contact information] 
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